
 
August 19, 2025 

Sony Group Corporation 

 

 

Partial Revision of “Q1 FY2025 Consolidated Financial Results  

(Presentation Material for the Earnings Announcement)” 

 

Sony Group Corporation (“Sony”) hereby announces that there was a misstatement in 

“Q1 FY2025 Consolidated Financial Results (the Presentation Material for the 

Earnings Announcement)” (the “presentation material for the earnings 

announcement”) disclosed on August 7, 2025, and partially revises the material as set 

forth below.  Please note that there is no revision to the “Consolidated Financial 

Summary for the First Quarter Ended June 30, 2025” disclosed on the same date. 

 

Revised Part and Details of Revision: 

Sales of Continuing Operations (Before tariff impact) for FY2024 in “FY2025 Results 

Forecast by Segment” on Page 7 of the presentation material for the earnings 

announcement 

 

Before revision  12,043.9 billion yen 

After revision  12,034.9 billion yen 

 

Please also refer to the appendix.  The revised part is outlined in red.  Please note 

that the revised presentation material for the earnings announcement is available on 

Sony’s website (https://www.sony.com/en/SonyInfo/IR/). 
  

https://www.sony.com/en/SonyInfo/IR/
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[After revision] 

 

 

 


